
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Silver Cross March Newsletter 
 

And I thought January was a quick month! February certainly flew by and now we have entered 

our Lenten journey. If you are like me, I was still pondering what the Lord wanted me to do to 

journey closer to Him for the next 40 days … now a little over 30 days. Do not be discouraged if 

Ash Wednesday came and went and your sacrifice is not declared. There is still time to do small 

and great things for Him. 

 

I sense He is asking many of us to rest. This seems to be a hard promise for me to make to Him. 

The world keeps us busy with constant connections and movement. I believe one of the best 

ways to shut the world out and rest our body is with good Catholic reads and programming 

intertwined with silence and prayer. Yes, I do have my book and journal … “A Story of a Soul” 

by Saint Therese of Lisieux or best known as the Little Flower. 

 

I pray that you will be able to find a great read, prayer devotion, and a new Saint to share a 

friendship with and simply rest with Him this Lenten season. Our little team is working hard to 

ensure that we have great books, prayer Devotions, beautiful Catholic images, and sacramentals 

to heighten our senses and our love for Him. We are happy to help in any way! 

 

AND OH, the JOY of now being able to offer beautiful First Communion Dresses!  

The dresses and veils are simply delightful. We do have limited dresses on hand, but with lead 

time we can order dresses for that special little young lady and her First Communion. 

If You Haven’t Made It into The Store To See These Beautiful Dresses 

HERE’S A SNEAK PEAK 



 

 

 

Mark your Calendars for some “Good Stuff” … “Great Stuff” 
 

Story Time with Sister – 1st Saturday … March 4th! 

Wine Women & Jesus with Sr. Faustina Maria 7 PM Knights of Columbus in Minster 

Coffee & Chat - Preparing our Hearts & Meals for Holy Week with Deb Parker 11 AM Saturday, March 18th! 

Celebrating our NW-8 on March 25 – Parishioners can bring in their parish bulletin for a one-time 15% off 

their purchase. One day only and no other discounts or programs apply. 

 

SEATS ARE FILLING UP!!! 

For the Book Study 

The Eucharist: Mystery of Presence, Sacrifice and 

Communion by Lawrence Feingold, with Father Andrew Reckers.  

Thursday mornings 10- 11 AM 

 March 9, 16, 23, April 20, 27, and May 4th 
 


